
1

From: Prue Slatyer 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 12:04 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I consider transparency of process, the opportunity for community consultation which is respected and responded to 
and compliance with the Sullivans Cove Planning Scheme should be essential in the assessment of the proposed Mac 
Point stadium. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

In addition, the guidelines should give proper weight to the expressed need for meaningful Aboriginal reconciliation at 
the Mac Point site (not just a left over space), ensure that no discredited consultants such as PwC 
(PricewaterhouseCoopers) are engaged in the assessment process and that all project consultants should be at arm’s 
length from the Tasmanian Government. 
The guidelines should not reflect an assumption that Tasmanians can’t have AFWL and AFL teams without a costly 
stadium. 
The guidelines should give proper weight to consideration of the impact on the quality of life of Hobart residents who 
live in the vicinity of Mac Point 

Yours faithfully, 

Prue Slatyer 
 




